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City of Racine, Wisconsin 

DecennberS, 2013 

Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council 
City of Racine 
Racine City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, Wl 53403 

Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

I hereby request permission to accept funds for Multijurisdictional Implementation of Beach 
Redesigns to Improve Water Quality and Restore Habitat in the amount of $300,000 from the 
Fund for Lake Michigan. This project seeks to improve water quality and restore coastal 
habitats at three (3) Lake Michigan beaches in Racine and Kenosha Counties through the 
implementation of conceptual redesign plans. 

Design elements are based on the results of a 3-year Great Lakes Restoration Initiative study 
that examined sources of pollution at these locations. Plans are approved, or in the process 
of being approved, by the affected municipalities. 

There is no City match required. (Res. #13-0345) (Grant Control #2013-023) 

Respectfully submitted. 

Julie Kinzelman U 
City of Racine Health Department 
Laboratory Director 


